§f e e

e
i

Chapter Name ond Numoer _ HEART OF AMERICA CHAPTER 36

Date and Places of Mesting Being Reparted April 18, 1993

Merriam Community Center, Merriam, KS.

Numper of Caoptioned B8lack and White Photos Enciosed  None

Chapter President Delbert *W. Herrmann

Address 5839 Perry Lane : Merriam, _KS 66203

Site=t City ’ Stare Zio

Chapter Secretary Ruth I[. Herrmann

Address 2839 Perry Lane Merriam, KS. 66203

Sire=t Cily Stare Zio

Schecule of Future Mesrings June 13, 1993

August 8, 1993

Oct. 10, 1993

Dec. 12, 1993

Recerr of Progrem and Ciher Haorclogicai Activities

Our g =

r

Merriam Community Center, Merriam, KS A Mart, with coffee and cookies,

was enjoved preceding a short business meeting.

We were honored to have Lynn & Jean Guyett from Great Plains

Chapter 58 with us as guests. We also welcomed Donald Becker as a

new member.

A letter of resignation from Secretary/Treasurer Barbara Hohendorf

was read by President Wayne Herrmann. A motion from the floor was

made by Pat Miller for Ruth Herrmann to fulfill the position for the

remainder of the term. The motion was seconded and approved by the

members.

Oour Chapter Will be hosting the June 25-26, 1993 River Cities

{AHacn extra shests if necsssary)
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Regional with Co-Hosts Mid-Missouri Chapter 51 and Great Plains
Chapter 58. Many plans were discussed at length and Committee
Chairmen were accepting volunteers and display items. We look
forward to a great Regional.

A banner, made by Ruth Herrmann, in commemoration of NAWCC's
50%h Anniversary was displayed. It will be sent to Dallas, Texas
to be displayed at the National Convention, June 30-July 4, 1993,

President Herrmann announced plans are being made by Chapter
51 for a joint meeting November 14, 1993 with other Missouri
Chapters with details to be announced later.

A large variety of Show and Tell items were displayed. Bob
Hensley exhibited an extensive collection of Horology post cards
and several alarm clocks from his collection. An example of case
wood graining was shown by Bill Dugan. Larry Boucher displayed
a very small pocket sundial. A German musical alarm was shown
and demonstrated by Florent Wagner. Wayne Herrmann displayed two
newly acgquired and unusual alarm clocks.

The meeting adjourned for a slide/tape program #126 from
National entitled "The Techniques of Hand Graining" by Doris

Westerholm and Bob Draucker.




